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Wyoming Representative 

January 2022 

MPLA Activities 

• Read MPLA Bylaws and Procedure Manual 
• Attended October Chew & Chat 
• Shared MPLA news with WLA Executive Board 

WLA Activities 

• Attended monthly WLA meetings, and kept minutes for those meetings 
• Agreed to serve a second term on WLA Conference Programming Planning Committee 

WLA News 

• WLA President Jeff Collins and Past President Jacob Michelson have both accepted new 
positions outside of the state. The new WLA President will be Conrrado Saldivar, who was 
elected as Vice President in October. Conrrado is also the chair of the WLA EDI Committee. 

• WLA EDI Committee will be hosting three “Open Conversations” to help librarians learn more 
about the issues of Microagressions, Critical Race Theory, and Pronouns. 

• The WLA Legislative Reception will be held Thursday, February 17 from 5:30-8:30 pm at the 
Wyoming State Library in Cheyenne. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
Judi Boyce 
Wyoming Representative 


